LUNCHEON: KNOW BEFORE YOU GO
Dear [INSERT NAME]
Thank you joining me at the 2023 TAF Varsity Luncheon: Building Together. The event is just a few days away and I look forward to sharing TAF with you. Here are a few things to keep in mind before we see each other: 

· In order to enter the venue, you must bring an ID. If you do not have a valid form of government issued photo identification, you will be denied entry. 

· Please consider alternative modes of transportation as nearby on-site parking options may be limited. It is recommended to use a ride-share service, public transportation, or carpool. You can plan your route by using King County metro, or scheduling a Lyft or Uber pick-up and drop-off. If you choose to drive, there are multiple surface lots and garages within walking distance of the Amazon Meeting Center.

Thanks again for joining me in support of this great work: laying the foundation for a new equitable education system. You can donate early by following this link. By donating just $30 a month or making a one-time donation of $360 you will cover one year of TAF education for one student.

See you soon!
